
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

July 6, 2010 
Lakeville Library 

7:30 PM 
 
 

On July 6, 2010, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting to attend the Planning Board’s 
Meeting at the Lakeville Library regarding Sysco’s project at the former Lakeville Hospital site.  
The Meeting was called to order at 7:50 PM.  Present:  Selectman Yeatts, Selectman Maksy, 
Selectman Olivier, and Town Administrator Rita Garbitt.  
 
Refer to the Planning Board’s Meeting Minutes for July 6, 2010. 
 
After Sysco’s presentation, the Board of Selectmen moved their Meeting to the lobby of the 
Library.   
 
Review Mobile Home Permit Application for 49 South Kingman Street 
 
The Board reviewed the application from American Mobile Homes Inc. to place a mobile home 
at 49 South Kingman Street to be used as living quarters while the family rebuilds their fire 
damaged home. 
 
Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and seconded by Selectman Olivier, the Board  
 

VOTED: To approve the application received from American Mobile Homes, Inc. 
for a Mobile Home Permit for 49 South Kingman Street subject to the 
Building Commissioner’s approval of the site plan and the Board of 
Health approval. 
Unanimous in favor. 

 
The Board discussed the problems with the HVAC system at the Library.  Ms. Garbitt will ask 
the Building Commissioner for a status report regarding what is wrong with the system and what 
the plan is to fix it.  She will also ask him to solicit bids for window units. 
 
After a brief discussion regarding the Sysco project, upon a motion made by Selectman Oliver 
and seconded by Selectman Maksy, the Board  

 
VOTED: To adjourn their meeting at 8:30 PM. 

Unanimous in favor. 
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